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***UPDATE March,  17, 2023*** 
GILBERT ROAD CONSTRUCTION IMPROVEMENT TRAFFIC NOTICE 

The Casino Expansion Owners Team (CEOT) and Hunter Construction continue roadway 
construction for the improvement of Gilbert Road west of the 

Santan Mountain Casino Project site. 
 

The work will affect the North and South bound lanes on Gilbert Road from 

Tuesday, March 21, 2023 to Friday, March 24, 2023. 
 
 

• Beginning Tuesday, March 21, 2023: 
Traffic Control switch to Northbound lane of Gilbert Rd through Friday, March 24, 2023. 
 
• Beginning Thursday, March 23, 2023 

Southbound lanes of Gilbert Road will be paved Thursday, March 23, 2023 through 
Friday, March 24, 2023 

 
 
 

The Gilbert Road Improvement Project will continue to have reduced speeds in the 
construction zone during paving. 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the CEOT offices at 520-796-2850. 
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